
Request for Pediatric Vaccine Update 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to request an update regarding the vaccination 

status of my child, [Child's Name], who is currently under your care. 

We would like to ensure that [Child's Name] is up to date with all recommended pediatric 

vaccines. Could you please provide us with the latest information on the vaccines administered, 

any upcoming vaccinations, and any additional guidance we should follow? 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We appreciate your support in keeping our child 

healthy and safe. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Contact Information]  

[Your Address] 


